
94- a- 1 ; 	 14:52 ;UNAMIR - MINUAR 
UNCLASSIFIED 	 CD Icii3 

RADIOROOM:f 3 

Si? 

RELEASED IN FULL 

Embassy of the United States 
Kigali 

July 26. 1994 

Dear Mr. Prime Minister, 

I have the honor to refer to recent discussions between our two Governments 

regarding the status of U.S. military personnel. and civilian employees of the Department of 

Defence who may be present in Rwanda in connection with humanitarian efforts including those 

presently ongoing and otherwise with respect to their official duties, as well as future Activities. 

I have the honor to propose that stiehPersonhel he accorded a status equivalent to that provided• 
. • 

to the technical and administrative staff of the United Stares Embassy. If the foregoing is 

acceptable to your Government. I have the further honor to propose that this note, together with 

your reply, shall constitute an agreement between our two Governments effective from the date 

of your reply. 

Sincerely. 

David Rawson 
AMBASSADOR 

His Excellency 
Mr. Faustin TWagirainungu 
Prime Minister of Rwanda 
Kigali 
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